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Delgado, Martha

From: Amparo Rivera <ampimendi@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 3:22 PM
To: Delgado, Martha
Subject: 126 Mendoza Unit 4, CG

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

I submitted today, June 10, 2022, all the documents requested by the permits department, and I am confident that 
everything is in order. Kindly please postpone the hearing scheduled for June 15th at 8:30 am to 60 days later should it be 
needed. My veteran husband and I will not be available on June 15th as we are visiting our daughter in Spain and will 
return on July 5th. 
 
I would like to compliment Sebastian in the permits office for his patience with me, and my ignorance of the permits 
system. 
 
Amparo Rivera 
210-237-9969 


